
 

 

  

 

 

 

For any advice or support please visit  

Family Hub (torbayfamilyhub.org.uk)  

There are a range of services and 
support avenues to explore all for 

free! See the website for more      
information. This is across the     

Torbay area, with many services   
offering local hubs right here in  

Brixham.  

Newsletter 
8.9.23 

It has been fantastic to see everyone settling back in this 
week! The children have enjoyed getting to know the 
adults they are working with this year, and the adults 
have felt the same. Thank you to all members of our 
community for your support in making the first week 
back a marvellous success, and on a personal note, a 
heartfelt thank you for making me feel so welcome. 
When I have been out on the gate, it has been lovely get-
ting to meet people. I look forward to getting to know 
you all better as the year goes on. 

Have a brilliant weekend. 

Mr Wallis 

Follow us on social media! 

Facebook 

@edenparkprimary 

 

Instagram 

@edenpark_primary 

 

 

Absence 

If your child is absent 
please ring the school     
office before 8.30am to let 
us know. 

Dates for your diary! 

  

The Saga of the Car Gate! 

As you are aware, the gate is an ongoing     
issue. Whilst it may take a little longer than 
anticipated to fix, we thank you in advance 
for your ongoing patience and support. When 
we have updates we will inform you. 

Arbor App 

We have moved away 
from our  existing  
systems and are now    
operating via the    
Arbor App. We can see that the 
vast majority of our families have 
already started to access this — 
thank you. If you have not yet 
done so, please download the app 
(much friendlier than the web 
browser version), as it will be the 
method via which we              
communicate. Should you          
experience any problems please 
see a member of the office team.   

The Cabin 

Some of the pastoral team are now working in the Cabin 
outside the Key Stage 1 building, which means they are 
more accessible to the children.  

Whilst we welcome you to meet us, please ensure you 
have an arranged appointment as their schedules are 
very busy. 

12.9.23 Dolphins Class—
Swimming Every 
Tuesday         
Commences  

29.9.23 Flu Vaccinations 

20.10.23 Last Day of Term 

30.10.23 Non-Pupil Day 

31.10.23 Pupils Return 

https://torbayfamilyhub.org.uk/

